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PTA Members 2017/18





Mary Mason


Jacqui Wildgoose 


Karen McDonagh


Sheila Mc Williams


Valeryana Allemand


Clelia Radaelli


Christine Higgins


Penny Quinn


Johnny Lyons


Kevin Armstrong


Catherine Greenan 


Tara Bryne





PTA Email is: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com�














Dates for your diary





Sponsored Walk – Oct 6th





School Disco – October 26th 





Halloween Mid-Term Break -  October 30th to November 3rd 





Confirmation 2018 – 16th March at 11 a.m.





First Communion 2018 – 12th May at 11 a.m.





Cake sale – Coming Up – Date to be confirmed shortly




















Thank you!


We would like to thank all the mums and dads who participated in the AGM of your Parent Teacher Association on September 28th.  We had a good turnout. We welcomed 3 new PTA committee members, Catherine Greenan, Christine Higgins and Jacqui Wildgoose. And, of course, we would like to thank our outgoing PTA members, Kirsty Glenfield, Mayla Navarro and Linda Kelly for their wonderful and selfless contribution.





Our guest speaker at this year’s AGM, Dr Yvonne Quinn, Senior Clinical Psychologist with the HSE spoke about Mental Health. It was a highly informative talk which focused on how best to protect and promote positive mental health among our children. Dr. Quinn also covered the area of building resilience in your child while highlighting very practical ways that parents can build their own mental resilience and that of their child or children.    





As you know the annual Sponsored Walk is taking place on Friday, October 6th. Over the years this event has been a biggest fund raiser for the school so we would be grateful if you, your family and friends could show the same generosity as before. Reads of Sandyford have very kindly provided the sponsorship cards free of charge. All sponsorship cards with the amount collected should be handed in by pupils to their class teacher by Friday, October 13th. 











School Disco!


Thursday 26th October


1st, 2nd, 3rd classes: 5pm to 6 pm


4th, 5th, 6th classes: 6.30 pm to 8 pm


€5 for 1 child or €10 per family


++ fancy dress optional ++








Travelling to school safely


We would like to thank all of you who are making the effort to walk, scoot, cycle, park 'n' stride to school. Please cross the road using the school wardens – it’s a good habit. Make sure that children dismount bicycles and scooters. Wait until the traffic has been stopped and the warden gives the signal before crossing. If you need to drive, use the designated parking bays only.  AND PLEASE DO NOT PARK ALONG THE BOLLARDS: this is a clearway to help keep traffic moving and children safe.  				                                                                                                                                                                                   PTO                                                                                                                                                                     PTO=>  
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PTA Notice Board October


School disco: Due to popular demand and following the success of previous discos there will be a school disco on October 26th in the Halla. 1st, 2nd & 3rd classes at 5.00pm to 6.00pm and 4th, 5th & 6th at 6.30pm to 8.00pm. Fancy dress is optional.  Tickets go on sale the wake of the discos. The cost is €5 per child or €10 per family. There will be spot prizes at both discos too!  All children will be closely supervised. Why not join the fun and volunteer to help run the event, an opportunity to attend your child’s first disco!!! We need people to help supervise all areas including the car park. Email your name and number to the PTA at � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com�. +++ Stay safe over Halloween & be aware of the dangers of fire and choking – some costume materials are highly flammable! So take care and have a great Halloween +++





Christmas cards: We are organising the Christmas Cards earlier this year so that everyone has their cards in plenty of time. 


Halla Refurbishment: We just wanted to let everyone know that the halls will be refurbished shortly. Mr O'Neill is looking into getting some under stage storage to be done, so once that is finalised then the refurbishment will start. Many thanks again to all volunteers who took part in this year’s bag packing in Dunnes in Cornelscourt – the proceeds of that fundraiser is paying for the Halla upgrade. 


New School Noticeboard: A new noticeboard has been ordered and will be installed shortly. It will be located on the external wall of the Halla to the right of the exit door. Keep a look out!


Head lice prevention reminder: One of the best ways to prevent your child catching head lice is to tie their hair securely every morning. 


€5 birthday parties suggestion: Have you heard about a ‘fiver’ birthday party? Instead of every child bringing a gift, each child simply brings a ‘fiver’ in a card – that way the birthday child receives enough money to buy a nice gift of their choice, parents spend less and you are not left with unwanted gifts. Everyone’s a winner! 


Volunteers: Can you give a few hours?  If you can, please send your name and a quick email to the PTA: � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com� The PTA post box is also located in the school lobby opposite the front doors.


Secondary School Open Days: We are now entering the season when secondary schools host their open days for prospective students. This is an important year for 4th class pupils as the open days give a picture of what the various secondary schools are like. Typically, It’s also when parents receive confirmation whether their son or daughter have secured a place in the secondary school they have applied for.  	


Elementary Engineering for girls: Elementary Engineering is a hands-on science & engineering programme that emphasizes problem-solving and teamwork.  In October Monkstown Educate Together are providing a Saturday engineering camp for girls. For more information check out the follow website   � HYPERLINK "http://www.elementary-engineering.com" �http://www.elementary-engineering.com� or contact the course teacher Edwina Deegan at  087-326-951. 


Interior Design: If there are any parents who either have expertise in interior design or know someone that does and would be willing to provide some advice for free then we would be very happy to talk to them in advance of upgrading the Halla. Please get in touch with a member of the PTA or just email us if you can help at � HYPERLINK "mailto:ptaguardianangels@gmail.com" �ptaguardianangels@gmail.com�												                                   							PTO=>
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